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As we wrap up the term with this final newsletter, I want to congratulate our 
entire school community on a fantastic start to the year. It has been a 
privilege to lead many tours for prospective parents for 2026. Most of them 
are truly impressed by the high standard of teaching, learning, and the 
strong wellbeing support our students receive. Our new facilities also 
perfectly complement the outstanding presentation of everything we do so 
well here at Dillbadin Primary School.

School photos
We have School Pix coming to our school again in 2025.  Our school photo 
day is Wednesday 23rd April – this is the first Wednesday of Term 2.

Term 2
We look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday 22nd April for 
the start of term 2.  Have a very safe and happy Easter and school holiday 
period. 

Penelope

Penelope Harris

Please contact 
our office on 

9762 2510 if you 
would like to 
book a school 
tour with our 

Principal 
Penelope Harris, 
to discover the 
wonders of our 
school and how 
we can support 

your child.
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Research has shown that there are six key components to 
successful beginning reading. Because of their importance, they 
have become known as 'The Big Six': oral language, 
phonological awareness, phonics, vocabulary, fluency, and 
comprehension.

Last week we learnt about Vocabulary this week we are looking 
at Phonics.

How Does Phonics Help with Reading?

Phonics builds on phonological awareness. During phonics lessons at school, children learn to 
connect the sound or phoneme to the letter of the alphabet or group of letters that is used to 
represent it.

How Can Parents Help?

• Teach children to write their names. Use a capital letter at the beginning and lowercase for 
the rest of the letters. Write it for them and let them trace it, copy it, make it from play 
dough or draw it in sand.

• Point out words and letters when reading together. ‘There’s the letter M, it says mmm for 
Mummy. Can you see the S that says sss for Sam?’

• Encourage children to find the letters in their names or the names of family members in 
other places, such as books, signs, product packaging, and shop windows.

• Point out different fonts and ways to write the same letter when reading and in your local 
environment.
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Books that 
shouldn’t 

be 
missed!!



It has been lovely meeting the students, staff and community this week as I step in 
while Neisha takes Long Service Leave. What a buzz of activities there have been in 
the classrooms. 

A real highlight has been the different cooking activities on Tuesday and Wednesday. 
With this amazing weather I have enjoyed watching the students play together during 
their breaks. There has been some great sportsmanship shown during down-ball 
games. 

Thanks to everyone for the warm welcome. I wish you all a safe holiday and look 
forward to seeing you back after Easter.

Natalie Blenheim

Over the School Holiday Break

As we spend time together during the Easter holidays, it’s a great opportunity to talk to your child 
about cyber safety, especially if they can access a phone, tablet, or computer at home.

Online safety is an essential topic, and your role at home is crucial in helping your child navigate the 
digital world securely. Here are a few key points we recommend to ensure your child uses the 
internet safely:

•Set clear rules about which websites and apps are appropriate for your child, and be aware of what 
these apps/websites involve.

•Encourage your child to never share personal information—like their name, address, or school—
while online.

•Use parental device controls to help limit screen time and monitor online activities. Regularly 
check their activity and discuss any concerns with your child.

•Most importantly, keep communication open with your child. Check in with them regularly about 
what they’re doing or seeing online and create an environment where they feel comfortable asking 
questions if something feels off. By promoting respectful online behaviour and raising awareness, 
we can work together to ensure our children are safe and positive in their online interactions.

Additionally, we are committed to supporting our families in any way possible. We offer access to 
our community pantry for families needing extra food or staples. 

Natalie Blenheim – Acting Assistant Principal
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JUNIOR
Ollie, for working hard in all learning 

tasks after having time off!

MIDDLE
Alexandra, for writing an incredible 

narrative.  Well done, Alexandra!

SENIOR
Mason for his brilliant job utilising the 
C-pen this week.  He has been reading 
independently and enjoying it.  Great 

job.

SPECIALISTS
George for constructing an amazing 

parachute and Egg Drop in STEM.
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JUNIOR
BE RESPECTFUL:

Sebastian for always waiting patiently 
for his turn during class discussions.  

Keep up the good work!

MIDDLE
BE A LEARNER:

Kenzie for starting each task with 
enthusiasm.  Well done Kenzie!

SENIOR

BE A LEARNER:
Harvey, for his amazing work this week.  
His inquiry project was very creative and 
contained all the historical elements his 

teacher was hoping for.  Keep it up.
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Our middle students are honing their 
persuasive and narrative writing skills, 
crafting compelling arguments and 
engaging stories. They are learning to 
write with confidence and creativity!
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The senior students 
have written a 
persuasive piece of 
writing to share their 
ideas and try to 
convince others to 
agree with them. They 
used reasons and 
examples to make 
their point clear.
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Our students earned 3 leaves 
in the past week, which is 300 
acknowledgement of positive 

behaviour.  
Amazing work everyone!
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Date Event

Every Friday 3:00pm School Assembly

Friday 4th April Last day of Term 1 – 2:30pm dismissal

Tuesday 22nd April Term 2 starts

Wednesday 23rd April School photos

Friday 25th April ANZAC Day public holiday – no school

Thursday 1st May Special Lunch Day

Wednesday 7th May Curriculum Day – no students at school

Wednesday 4th June Incursion – Musica Viva
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Electronic enrolments are now available for 
Dillbadin Primary School. However, we will still 
need a copy of the student's birth certificate 
and immunisation status, which can be 
uploaded to the enrolment system. 
We will also continue to take paper enrolments 
where necessary.

Dates for 2026 Foundation Students:

Submit an enrolment application by Friday, 25 
July 2025.

You will be notified of the outcome of your 
application between Monday, 28 July, and 
Friday, 8 August 2025. 

If you receive an enrolment offer, you should 
accept the offer by Friday, 22 August 2025.
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For more information regarding enrolling your child in primary 
school in 2026 including timelines please click on the link below:

Enrolling in primary school for 2026
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https://www.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2024-11/Factsheet-for-foundation-enrolment-2025-26-English_0.pdf
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